
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  July 8, 2013  7PM 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Dave Bajuscak, and Matt Hull 

 
Also attending: Mary Robertson, Andy Twigg & his son Matt, and Shannon French 

 
Minutes from May’s & June’s meetings were read and approved.   
 
There was no Old Business. 
 
There was no New Business. 
 
Matt Twigg and his father were present at this meeting to observe the Planning & Zoning 
process for his Boy Scout troop. 
 
Motion was made by Dave to adjourn the meeting.  Don seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:06 PM. 


